
 

 

Full-Time Shop Steward vacancy for PHSDSBC 
 

Members would recall that Cde. Prince Ramukhithi was elected as a Shop Steward from January 2016 

where he served two terms of three years. Furthermore, the PHSDSBC indicated that no FTSS will be 

allowed to serve more than two consecutive terms hence his term expired in December 2021. The PSA 

appreciates his hardwork and contributions to the growth of the PSA where he achieved the honor of 

being  the top recruiting Shop Steward in the country.  

 

Subsequently, the PSA’s  Limpopo Provincial Office, invites interested Shop Stewards from the 

Department of Health and Department of Social Development respectively, to apply for the above-

mentioned vacancy. Applicants must submit their CVs and profiles with proven abilities to recruit new 

members and represent members with grievances and disciplinary hearings. Applicants will be expected 

to travel and should have a valid driver’s license and be willing to use their own vehicles for the Union. 

 

Applications must be forwarded to John Teffo at john.teffo@psa.co.za  or call 079 513 9856 for any 

enquiry. The closing date for applications is 15 January 2022 at 16:00. 

 

Those who want to join the PSA can send a WhatsApp message to 082 880 8995 or 082 880 8957 for 

assistance. Members with long pending cases are still urged to email queen.seema@psa.co.za to ensure 

timeous intervention. 
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